Extracts from July meeting
  GENERAL BUSINESS:  

ii)  The Festival of Walking is promoted by the BMts., Lithgow and Oberon Tourist Association.  With Pam Pascoe's persistence, she has managed to get them to include this 
Society in the 2013 programme.  We can do these 3 walks:  Sat. October 5th Eastern Zig Zag. Thurs. October 13th:-  Lee Weller's grave site,  Sat. 12th October:- Lennox Bridge /Quarry /Sawmill. Their suggestion is to match their customary charge of $15.00per person per walk, of which we get $13.00. We figured that these particular walks would have the widest tourism/public appeal.  Resolved: That we join in with the BMLOT'S programme 
for those three walks in October, 2013 for their Festival of Walking and charge $15.00 each. T.Miers/A.Peters.

 iii) Neil McGlashan will be representing us, along with Pam Pascoe, at the BMACHO workshop at Mt.Victoria. Are there any ideas to help our representatives present our concerns on 'Where we are at?' 'Where we are heading' and 'Where we will be in five year's time.' Hopefully, in the school room to set up our display.
iv)  We have previously been approached by the Valley Heights Railway Museum to do a presentation on Railways in the Lower Mountains section: They wanted us to do a whole presentation.  No-one here felt they could do the job. They have now come back with an easier idea and that is: they now ask for copies of photos. and written captions for each photo. They could then get someone else to put it together as a presentation.  
Resolved: That Doug photocopy the relevant photos. and do the captions. M.Halford/R.Dingwall. Dennis Bainbridge has offered to help with the restoration, resizing and scanning the photos  He can also put them on a DVD/CD
 

viii)  Neil:  Glenbrook Native Plant Group is having a display on September 7th & 8th .at their premises on the highway. We have been asked to put on a display. We could put on a small one and use the photos re the railway. It would also be an opportunity to distribute our Walks & Talks programmes.  Resolved: that we attend on 7 & 8 Sept. with a simple display of photos. programmes etc. P.Thompson/T Miers
EDITORS NOTE   Typing error last newsletter Page 2..should read:-
The coming of the motor car required a new route up Lapstone Hill and in 1926, part of the old railway line leading to Blaxland .......

